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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 12:11 PM
To: 'Carmen Senchyshyn'
Subject: RE: FPL Price Increase Request.

Good morning Ms. Senchyshyn, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Carmen Senchyshyn [mailto:senchyshyn@live.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 11:15 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Price Increase Request. 
 

Daniel and Carmen Senchyshyn, are against any proposal request for FPL, as residents of Osprey in Sarasota 
County, we know FPL is already very profitable and does not need any increase to improve the service it 
provides to us.  The increase is not needed for any equipment or to improve its facilities, the company is very 
profitable and pays a very good return to its investors.  It is not necessary to fleece the retirees, working poor, 
disabled, and residents who have no recourse or other alternative supplier.  Say NO to the increase! 
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